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‘A Budget Workshop was held Wednesday October 29, 2014 at the
Heidelberg Township Municipal Building and called to order at 7:00 pm by
Chairman Tim Hansen.

Tim Hansen, Larry Sterner, Norma Markle and Terry Frock were present.

Donations to various organizations will remain the same as 2014.

The millage rate will remain at 1.5 mills, with the Fire Company receiving
25 mills.

The Road Budget will be $190,000.00, which includes approximately
$105,000.00 of liquid fuels monies. Larry stated he would like to upgrade one of
the trucks, he will keep an eye out for a used vehicle.

Doug Stambaugh of Group Hanover, Inc. will be asked if he would like to
be the Townships primary Sewage Enforcement Officer for 2015.

The Recreation budget will be $10,000.00.

The Police Budget will increase approximately 3%. ($375,455.00) Terry
Frock discussed some of the police issues.

Pay rates will increase by 3%, with the exception of Norma Markle’s,
which will increase 1%, due to her raise earlier this year.

The total of the 2015 Budget will be $1,000,000.00, which is a 3.7%
increase from 2014.

Meeting adjourned at 7:42 PM.
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